
 

  

 
  

  

 

 
  

 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

FROM THE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD 

AT LAKESHORE RANCH 

This year we’ll host our 4
th

 Annual Holiday Lighting contest. Homes 

will be judged on December 24, 2015, and winners will have a 

choice of either a Home Depot or American Express gift card. 

First Place $200.00 

Second Place $150.00 

Third Place $100.00
 

Please mark your calendars for our Annual HOA meeting on 

Monday, January 25
th

, 2016, at the Seffner-Mango Library. Proxies 

will be mailed to all homeowners if you are unable to attend this 

meeting in person. We’ll be voting for our new board members. 

You may have noticed the holiday lights that were added to our 

entrance this year. Our community will look even brighter once the 

cleaning and power washing are completed in January at the 

entrance and along Wheeler Road!  

Thanks to all our homeowners who’ve worked hard to improve their 

properties, from painting to landscaping and everything in 

between. Efforts like these keep our property values up all year long. 

www.LSR-HOA.com 

 

 

 

 

  
  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lsr-hoa.com/

